
Written Submission via Email: Jeff Smith 

From: Jeff Smith <r_ugby@hotmail.com>  
Sent: September 25, 2018 5:44 PM 
To: Kim Jones <KJones@amherst.ca> 
Subject: Written submission 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to make a submission regarding the planning advisory committees upcoming meeting on 
making amendments to the land use bylaw, regarding chickens. 
 I am neither for or against the keeping of chickens within town limits; as long as they aren’t for 
commercial use and have limited numbers. Also if they can be kept away from neighbours living 
premises.(ie: I should not have to smell them while I use and enjoy my own property.)  I would like to be 
heard about the keeping of roosters within town limits. They are loud and obnoxious, they cannot be 
controlled, and/or brought inside, their noise cannot be mitigated. They make loud noise from before 
sunrise to after sunset. This has many problems for residents from all walks of life. 
 I would like to be heard about my opposition to roosters or any other noisy food source, within town 
limits. 
 
 
Thank your for letting me write this, and giving me a chance to have my say, 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeff Smith 
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